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AGREEMENT SIGNED WITH HAGLUND & HELLBERG BIL  
 
Bilia AB has concluded negotiations with the owners of Haglund & Hellberg Bil in Haninge 
AB, Sweden’s largest Hyundai dealer. An agreement to acquire all the shares in this company 
has been signed.  
 
As has already been announced, this acquisition is dependent on approval in accordance with 
competition legislation.  
 
 
Göteborg, 26 September 2005 
 
Bilia AB (publ.) 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Bilia’s managing director Jan Pettersson or CFO Gunnar Blomkvist, 
Bilia AB, phone +46 31 709 55 00. 
 


